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Delivering excellent educational opportunities to the young people of East Cambridgeshire




Littleport and East Cambridgeshire Academy

Leadership of our new academy will be led by Jason Wing as Executive Headteacher. Jason has extensive experience
from his leadership of the Neale-Wade Academy in March and he will be supported by an experienced Head
of School to be appointed early in 2017. The Trust will also organise the appointment of a number of teaching
and support staff who will be in place to support the first 120 pupils who join the school in September 2017.

What makes this academy so different is the opportunity to work on one site alongside the new Highfield
Littleport Academy, providing excellent opportunities for students with special educational needs and with the
brand new state of the art leisure centre on the same site. This campus will provide outstanding opportunities
for all students and the wider community. The Active Learning Trust believes the engagement with the local
community is key to the success of all our students and from an early stage we will be working alongside the
community to ensure that all students are happy, enjoy their learning and are supported to achieve the very best.

What can students at the new academy expect?

The Academy will provide access to the highest quality education opportunities both within the classroom and the
wider environment - all provided by fully qualified teachers and supported by highly qualified colleagues in the
classroom and throughout the school. The Academy will ensure that its work is aligned to the following values the Trust
and all its schools support:

+ Students who attend the academy will be supported to be tolerant and have an informed view of the world.

+ The Academy and its students will have the highest expectations and achieve excellence.

The Academy will be open and honest in its work with parents and the community it serves and will listen to the views of
students and parents in its day to day work. If you are a Cambridgeshire resident, or will be moving into Cambridgeshire,
and your child was born between 1 September 2005 and 31 August 2006, they are due to transfer to secondary school in
September 2017 and will have the opportunity to be one of the first students at the new academy. There is no automatic
transfer to secondary school, an application must be made.

THE APPLICATION SHOULD BE RECEIVED BY 31ST OCTOBER 2016.

For further information on how to apply s 0345045 1370 L admissions@cambridgeshire.gov.uk




